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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 12, 1976 

ADMNISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

DOUGLAS P. BENNETT 

JAMES E. CONNOR g ~ b 

The attached notation was directed to you in the President's 
outbox: 

"Any reason why Garrett and maybe some others should 
not be given interimappointments?" 

Please follow-up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



* 
* 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASH IN GTON 

September 30, 1976 

THE PRESIDENT 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

Nomination of Reverend Thaddeus A. Garrett, Jr. 
to the Consumer Product Safety Commission 

1. It now appears the Senate will not act 
before adjournment on your nomination of Thadd Garrett 
to the Consumer Product Safety Commission (which was 
announced on July 22, 1976). The Senate Commerce 
Consumer Subcommittee held initial hearings on 
September 13. 

2. Between adjournment and the new Congress, 
you can give Thadd a recess appointment, enabling him 
to serve for up to six months without Senate confirmation. 

3. I recommend that you make this recess 
appointment in addition to others you may be considering. 




